
        Welcome to ThinkCentral (3rd – 5th Grade Students)              
Dear Families: 

The Linden Public Schools District is providing students with access to math online 

materials available on Houghton Mifflin Harcourt’s ThinkCentral website. ThinkCentral 

is a home-school connection that provides access to student editions, activities, games, 

and assessments.                                                                                                      

Follow these simple steps to access online materials and assignments:                              

1. Go to http://lpsintranet.linden.k12.nj.us 

2. Scroll down on the left-hand side - click on ThinkCentral   

3. For username, enter:  students\your child’s student ID number.                        

4. For password, enter:  the same password you use to sign onto your MacBook.                                                                             

5. Click My Library. 

6. Select Mathematics on the left-hand side     

You can also use the direct ThinkCentral link: 

https://www-k6.thinkcentral.com/sp/access?sp=tc&connection=NJ-LINDEN-00701515 

 

Once logged in, the student Welcome Page will appear. This page allows you access to 

three areas:  

• Things To Do  

• My Library  

• My Test Scores  

Things To Do: Access assignments provided by the teacher.  

My Library: gives you access to online resources.    

My Test Scores: is designed to give you access to scores for Go Math assessments that 

your child takes on-line.  

We hope you take advantage of this resource to strengthen your child’s skills.  
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